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ALL INDIA INSURANCE PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Oriental Building, Kamptee Road, LIC Square, Nagpur-440 001
E-mail : aiipanagpur@gmail.com Tele Fax. : 0712-2540778





President : Com Ashok Tiwari                                                               Date : 29th November  2021      
General Secretary : Com T K Chakraborty
Cir No : 19/2021                                                                                       
To

All Divisional/Regional/State units of AIIPA

Dear Comrades,
Re: ALL INDIA PENSIONERS’ DAY A MILE-STONE IN OUR MARCH

Insurance Pensioners had been observing 17th December, as All India Pensioners’ Day every year. Due to pandemic situation last year it was observed in subdued manner.

On this day in 1982 supreme court delivered famous verdict of D S Nakara case whereby defining pension as a right and not a bounty or gratis and cannot be at the discretion of govt./employer. The verdict also said that pension is earned during long service and as such it is deferred wage. The verdict stipulates that there cannot be different class within the class of pensioners and equal people cannot be treated differently based on date of retirement, that is violation of Article (14) of the constitution.

The importance of observing pensioners’ Day by Insurance pensioners is to highlight how LIC, GIPSA and Government are negating the judgement and not conceding to AIIPA’s demand of uniform rate of DR and updation of pension with every wage revision.

AIIPA believes that our efforts and struggle are bound to succeed and therefore call upon all Insurance pensioners to observe All India Pensioners Day on 17th December, 2021 in befitting manner.

7th General Conference of AIIPA held at Nagpur passed a resolution to effectively put forth demand of universal social security scheme for all senior citizens. Central committee meeting of AIIPA held on 25th September, 2021 decided to observe All India Pensioners’ Day on 17th December, 2021 by holding Seminars/Conventions/Meetings by our units alongwith pensioners organizations of other sectors at their centres demanding social security to all alongwith our sectoral demands. 

AIIPA calls upon all units to implore the possibility of jointly conducting such seminar with other organizations and if it is not feasible, conduct Dharna/Gate meetings before every Divisional/Zonal/Regional offices of LIC and PSGI Cos. on 17th December, 2021.

Needless to add that all precautions and protocols of Covid pandemic should be followed.


With Greetings,


                                                                                          Comradely yours
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                                                                                                                            General Secretary
